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May 5, 2019 
 

 
Welcome     Darren Hood 
 

 
“BAPTISMS” 

 
 
Worship      “Living Hope” 
    “10,000 Reasons (Bless The Lord)” 
 
 
 
Offertory Prayer    Darren Hood 
 
 
 
Special Music  “Give Me Jesus” Darren Hood 
 
 
 
Message     Jess Jennings 
 
 
 
Invitation     Michael Ingram 
  “Great Is Thy Faithfulness” 
 
 
 
Announcement Video 
 
 
CLOSING PRAYER    Jerry Dempsey 
  
 “Church Wide meal in the Fellowship Hall”  
     

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, May 5th 

 Sunday School  9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

Jess Jennings will be bringing the morning message 

 with lunch immediately following. 

 Sunday evening service 5:30 p.m. 

Monday, May 6th 

 Go & Grow will be suspended for the time 

 Being. We will update later. 
Tuesday, May 7th 

 Sunshine Club 11:00 a.m. Guest  

 Speaker will be Ken Grissom! 

Wednesday, May 8th 

   Bible Study 6:00 p.m. Fellowship Hall 

 Youth 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

 Choir @ 7:00 p.m. 
Sunday, May 12th 
 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 
Baby Bottle Boomerang starts on  

Mother’s Day. Fill up a Baby Bottle for Sav A Life! 

 No Evening Service tonight 

May 5th-May 12th 

 

 Babies:  Liz Harper & Tammie Gunnels  

 Toddlers 1: Felicia & Mike Steward 

 2’s & 3’s:       Carrie Smith & Tashia Blackerby 

 4 yr. old:                 Combine with 5yr. Old. 

 5 yr. old:         Cissy Harper & Emma Todd 

 Security:                 Randy Harper & Jerry Dempsey 

 Children’s Church: Ken & Julia Grissom 

 Babies:  Kerstin Bryant, Darby Bryant 

Toddlers 1: Amy & Addison Bennefield 

2’S & 3’s: Sandy Phillips &  

4 yr. old:                  combine with 5 yr old. 

5 yr. old:  Boyd & Ashley Howard 

Security:  Randy Smith & Randy Goss 

Children’s Church: Steve & Rachel Smith 

 
May 6th 

Emily Smith 
May 7th 

Erica Lemons 
May 8th 

Davion Stitts 
May 9th 

Terry Gallagher 
May 10th 

Michelle Franklin 
May 11th 

Jayce Staehly 
Owen Holbrooks 

May 12th 
Bert McCullough 

SUNDAY,  May 5th 

SUNDAY,  May 12th 

Children’s Church and 
Extended Care 

Folks, I know you may 
get tired of hearing us 

plead for workers in Chil-
dren’s Church and the 
Extended Care during 

morning worship. Some 
may not realize that it 

takes approximately 90 
people to be able to do all 
the jobs in both of these 
ministries. We need that 
many so we don’t have to 
overload some. We have 
had some that have had 
to come out for a while. 

PLEASE, PLEASE, pray 
and seek guidance as to 
where you can serve. It 

does take a VILLAGE! I 
want to thank all those 
who have been faithful. 

May 5, 2019, Jess Jennings will be 
bringing our message to kick off 
events leading up to our 150th 
Celebration. After service we will 
have a church wide meal to celebrate
and visit with Jess and Wendy. 
Please plan on attending and bring 
your favorite dishes to share. Meat, 
bread and drinks will be provided. 
All those attending please bring nice 
sized generous portions of your  
delicious dish so we can serve the 
many people attending. Thank you!

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

PBC Food Distribution! 
On Saturday, June 15th will be 
First Baptist Church’s  chance 
to pass out food to the clients of 
Piedmont Benevolence Center. 
In the past our Church has  
always responded in a mighty 
way to serve. Please put this 
date in your calendar as a  
reminder . Remember those 
who help empty the freezers 
and coolers need to be there 
around 7:00 a.m.. All others 
will need to be there by 8:00 
a.m. to find out where you will 
work.  Thank you all so much. 
  Sandy 

HELP! WE NEED VOLUNTEERS 
TO SIGN UP FOR EXTENDED 
CARE DURING WORSHIP AM. 

May 5, 2019, Jess Jennings will be 
bringing our message to kick off 
events leading up to our 150th  
Celebration. After service we will 
have a church wide meal to celebrate 
and visit with Jess and Wendy. 
Please plan on attending and bring 
your favorite dishes to share. Meat, 
bread and drinks will be provided. 
All those attending please bring nice 
sized generous portions of your   
delicious dish so we can serve the 
many people attending. Thank you! 

From the pages of the  
“Little Flock” 

  
Jesse Luke Jennings, physically born 

August 15, 1966 to Mrs. Olivia  
Jennings in Fort Payne, Alabama 

would be spiritually born on March 3, 
1983 during an Associational Youth 

Crusade and baptized soon there after 
at First Baptist Church, Fort Payne. 

Feeling the call to go into the  
missionary field, Jess, at eighteen 

years of age, sent a letter to the  
Foreign Mission Board to announce 
that he wanted to be a missionary. The 
polite response he received was call us 
later when you’re grown.  
     The “Little Flock” fell in Christian 
love with Jess and Wendy as each 
member watched this fine young  
Christian couple grow in their  
Christian walk and zeal for missions. 
    

PFBC GOAL $3,000 
Total to date: $2,530.00 

To the Piedmont First  
Baptist Church, Thank you 
for hosting the volunteers 
& Totino Grace High 
School for lunch 3/19/2019. 
The kids and volunteers  
enjoyed & appreciated the 
meal & warm welcoming. 
 The Jesters 
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